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Dear Parent/Carer,  

World Book Day Book Swap – Friday 7 March 2025  

World Book Day encourages all children to engage with books and helps them experience the personal 

pleasure and enjoyment that reading can bring.  

On Friday 7 March we will be holding a Book Swap in conjunction with the school Carbon Council. Based on 

past experience, we expect well over 500 books to change hands.  

Starting from Thursday 27 February, students will be invited to donate books they no longer want and 

exchange them for Book Swap tokens. Books can be exchanged for tokens in the Library and M01 before 

school, at break or lunchtime. 

On Friday 7 March students can use their tokens to ‘buy’ books donated by other students. All donated books 

will be displayed on tables at the back of the Hall for students to browse and select during lunchtime.  

We are looking forward to celebrating books and reading with our whole school community. Thank you for 

your support.  

Yours sincerely, 

C Viggers  

Miss C Viggers  

KS3 English Lead and Literacy Co-ordinator 

  


